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KS1 Nativity: The Little Big Story  

   

        

Year 3 and 4 Christingle Service: 

   

KS1 Christmas Carol Service and KS2 Christmas Carol Service  

    

 

From Mr Chappell  

What a fantastic last week of term! There have been so many great things going on, we thought we’d showcase 

some of the lovely events that have taken place over the last few weeks.  Thank you for your support at these 

events. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! See you on Tuesday 4th January 2022! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flying High at St Helen’s  

   

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  



 

Christmas Dinner in the Hall, Class Parties and KS2 Silent Disco 

 

                FOSH Christmas Raffle and Fair                                                                          Christmas Jumper Day 

    

                       

 

 

     

 

 

 

Well done to those children who were awarded a Values certificate and Shield today and those children who 
received our first ever Brave Changemakers Certificate.  
 
Values Shield Winnners:  
        

Cherry Class – Noah,   
Holly class –    Ciara                                                                 Ash class –  Ava  
Beech class – Isabelle                                                             Sycamore class – Isabel    
Oak class –    Ferlyn                                                                 Elm class – Finley 
 
Brave Change Makers Ceritficate Winners:  
Cherry Class – Rufus   
Holly class –    Marley                                                          Ash class –  Ava  
Beech class –  Dougie                                                          Sycamore class – Phoebe     
Oak class –      Viola                                                              Elm class – Maddie  
 
 
 
                                             

Working in partnership with St Mary’s Primary School, Yate 

‘Growing together, pursuing life in all its fullness’ 


